
 

 

FOMBL WORKING PARTY REPORT:  Sat. 27th May 2017 
 
Volunteers : 9 overall including Joe and Heather 
 
This month was the first work party to tackle the area at South Links around the three planters at 
Bruntsfield Terrace.  This area has been neglected for quite a while, and a lot of weeding and 
turfing holes was carried out. 
 
Three keen ladies (apologies for not noting names) and two young boys did a great job weeding 
and planting up the three planters.  
 
Bedding plants were provided by Sara Stevenson, who kindly bought and donated a fine selection 
as a contribution to improving the Links.  
 
Thomas and Joe did a great job cutting turf from around benches and filling the large muddy holes 
in front of them. They also filled up plastic bottles with water from the public toilets to aid the growth 
of grass. 
 
Neil Roger removed the wire cage and posts from around the large newly planted conifer and cut a 
circle in the surrounding turf to allow for future mulching. 
 
The two boys were enthusiastic helpers and cut grass around the bin and street sign.  
 
Andy Davenport transported tools and removed the wire cage the next day. 
 
Heather opened up the store and remained at the Pavilion, carrying out a great deal of useful work 
including litter picking and leaflet distribution etc. 
 
           Neil Roger 
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